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January 8, 2018

Happy 2018!

Reading and Spelling

This week we are beginning our story of  Aero and Officer Mike and there are spelling words to learn this week. The students have Reading Menu #8 that is due this Friday.

End of Quarter 2

This quarter ends on January 26th, so if your child has not kept up with Reading Logs, math homework, etc. there are still several weeks to get caught up. I gave the students a packet for the Christmas Break, but only a few brought the work back. It was a combination of reading and math and would have helped raise their grades with extra credit work. They can still turn it in anytime until Jan. 26th.
Math

We started a review before the break and we reviewed all the answers today, so our test on Module 2 will be tomorrow. The review is coming home to use as a study guide.

Social Studies

We are finishing up our chapter 4 work and we will be taking the test this Friday. A review sheet is coming home today and we will work on one in class also.

Science

Life cycles, adaptations, and classifications of plants and animals are still our focus.

Thank You

A big thank you to all the families that brought in goodies for our Holiday Party. Everyone enjoyed eating and celebrating!

    Have a warm week!
